[image: C:\Users\HMC\Downloads\Sept 2016 Aust Post_crop.png]
image1.png
(Pl 5OST

27 September 2017

Brendan Stevens

secretary
Brown Hil Progress Association
‘bhpa@brownhilvic.au

Dear rendan,

|am writing in response to your letter dated 16" September 2017 regarding the closure of the
Brown Hill Licensed Post Office.

'd ke to thank you for your interest and assure you that Austrakia Post is committed to
maintaining a presence in Brown Hill and are currentiy n the process of trying to identify a suitable
partner in order to faciitate this.

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss, please feel free to contact me directly
(details lsted below).

Yours sincerely,

ol Brancte
o Brandt
Avea Manager




